


1936 Main Street, Glastonbury CT 

7/06/2020 

DAVID AND LESLIE HORST 

1936 Main Street      Glastonbury, CT, 06033 
horst_dave@yahoo.com      (860) 430-2630 

GLASTONBURY OFFICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

2155 MAIN STREET    GLASTONBURY,  CT 06033  

Dear Sir / Madam 
Please use this letter as a formal request for approval to replace the fence at 1936 Main Street.  
The property is part of the historic district and therefore requires a certificate of appropriateness.  
As background, our house is on the corner at the intersection of Hubbard and Main. While the 
fence can be seen from both Hubbard and Main Street, it is largely obscured by the placement 
of landscaping and the fact that it is set far back from the road.   
 
Proposed project:   The current fence is a white picket and will be replaced by a white picket 
fence.   The picket will be slightly wider and of approximately the same height.  The current 
white.  The other two borders, not visible from the road, will be replaced with a privacy fence.  
I’ve included (1) pictures of the fence from the road; (2) the proposed fence from Durham; (3) a 
copy of our property from the town website, showing the proposed changes; & (4) an application 
fee of $35.00. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

THANKS AND REGARDS, 

DAVID AND LESLIE HORST 

mailto:horst_dave@yahoo.com













